REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL - #264
PEARL PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT
STUDENT YEARBOOKS

The Pearl Public School District is accepting proposals for services and publication of
student yearbooks. A Request for Proposal (RFP) specifications packet may be
obtained by contacting cgrantham@pearlk12.com , 601-932-7916. Sealed proposals
must be submitted via hand delivery, postal service, or package service no later than
10:00 a.m. on July 8, 2021 to the following address:

Pearl Public School District
Re: BID # 264

3375 Highway 80 East
Pearl, MS 39208

Or, electronic submission may be utilized as a secure upload to OneDrive. Vendors
shall contact Cindy Grantham, cgrantham@pearlk12.com, 601-932-7916 to receive a
secure folder invitation. Electronic submission must be uploaded no later than 10:00
a.m. on July 8, 2021.

The Pearl Public School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject all
proposals and to waive informalities.
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